


Outing on October 8, 2021, to Visit David Canyon and Oak Flat Wildlife Water Facilities
 with Katrina Theisen, Wildlife Biology Resource Assistant

Sam Beard and Dan Benton
October 10, 2021

On Friday, October 8, Dan Benton and Sam Beard met Katrina Theisen, Wildlife Biology Resource Assistant, at the intersection of NM-337 and Raven Road south of the Ranger Station. We drove to Mars Court and continued down David Canyon to visit the three wildlife water facilities in this area. After lunch, we visited the Oak Flat tank and drinker located about a quarter-mile east of Oak Flat Reservation Picnic Area.
Photos of these facilities and information about them are presented below.
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Pond-type wildlife water facility in upper part of David Canyon. The pond is lined with a thick water-proof layer of rubber.
When we visited this site multiple times several years ago, it always contained water. All photos by Sam Beard unless noted otherwise
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A modern wildlife rain collection and storage facility. The addition of the wings significantly increases the collection area for rain.
Photo by Dan Benton
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Dan and Katrina looking at the drinker that is close to the rain collector and storage tank. The level of the water is controlled by a float valve.
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Katrina and Dan at the Isleta Pueblo boundary a few miles down David Canyon.
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Katrina and Dan at the David Canyon East wildlife water collection site. Rain on the thick rubber lining runs to the drain in the far
corner and through a black plastic pipe to the storage tank a few hundred feet to the left.
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1300-gallon water storage tank below the David Canyon East collector. It was full.
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Dan and Katrina at the float valve drinker below the water storage tank located in the forest up the hill from the drinker.
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The Oak Flat rain collector and water storage tank is in the background. Dan and Katrina noticed that the drinker was full and slowly leaking water.
If the leak continued, all the water in the tank would have drained out. When the cover of the float valve box was opened, we found that the 
6-inch diameter brass float sphere was disconnected from the valve. With Dan’s pliers, Katrina reconnected the float to the valve chain to lower
the level of the water and prevent water overflow.
2

image5.jpeg




image6.jpeg




image7.jpeg




image8.jpeg




image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg




